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I feel the mountain division should be left in place, It doesn't make sense to spend the 
money to remove the rails so a rail trail can be built. The possibility exists that at 
some time in the future we may need this link again for passenger or freight and to 
take the time (and money) to remove it for trails just makes no sense to me


